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EIT RAWMATERIALS – A PAN-EUROPEAN NETWORK



WESTERN BALKANS – EIT RAWMATERIALS ACTIVITIES

EDUCATION
BUSINESS CREATION

& SUPPORT
INNOVATION 

PROJECTS

ESEE Education – includes several 
activities centred around 
entrepreneurship and business –
university cooperation

University Business Cooperation 
Capacity Building program – using the 
HEInnovate self-assessment tool for 
Higher Education Institutions 

Jumpstarter Competition – part of 
Cross-KIC RIS Project, entry-level 
program for graduates, idea holders 
or start-up’s

Business Creation & Support –
ecosystem building in ESEE Region to 
bring more applicants into our BC&S 
Programs

RIS Ecosystem Building 2025 – Build 
and/or enhance the innovation 
capacity of relevant to raw materials 
sector Technology Transfer Offices

RESEERVE – Mapping of mineral 
resources of Albania, Bosnia and 
Herzegovina, Croatia, Serbia, 
Montenegro and North Macedonia.

MineService – A public mineral 
intelligence system to support North 
Macedonian authorities with the 
decision-making process and to 
facilitate new investments

REEBAUX – prospects of rare earth 
elements recovery from bauxite 
deposits and residues in the ESEE 
region

Skills for the Future – a ground-
breaking secondary education 
programme, fostering the next 
generation of entrepreneurs
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Geological Survey of Albania Albania

Polytechnic University of Tirana - Faculty of Geology and Mining Albania

Alumina doo Bosnia And Herzegovina

Geological Survey of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina Bosnia And Herzegovina

Institute for Urbanism, Civil Engineering and Ecology of Republic of Srpska Bosnia And Herzegovina

Mining Institute Banja Luka Bosnia And Herzegovina

Mining institute Prijedor Bosnia And Herzegovina

Mining Institute Tuzla Bosnia And Herzegovina

Tehnosint d.o.o. Bosnia And Herzegovina

University of Banja Luka (UNiBL) Bosnia And Herzegovina

University of Sarajevo Bosnia And Herzegovina

University of Tuzla Bosnia And Herzegovina

University Of Tuzla, Faculty of Mining, Geology and Civil Engineering Bosnia And Herzegovina

University of Zenica, Metallurgical institute Kemal Kapetanović Bosnia And Herzegovina

Chamber of Commerce and Industry Vratsa Bulgaria

Stara Zagora Regional Economic Development Agency (SZREDA) Bulgaria

University of Mining and Geology St. Ivan Rilski, Sofia, Bulgaria Bulgaria

Faculty of Metallurgy and Technology, University of Montenegro Montenegro

Geological Survey of Montenegro (GSM) - JU Zavod za geološka istraživanja Montenegro

Cementarnica USJE AD Republic North Macedonia

Civil Engineering Institute Macedonia Republic North Macedonia

DPTU BUCHIM DOO, Radovish, Limited trade company for production, trade and service Republic North Macedonia

Goce Delcev University Štip Republic North Macedonia

JSC ELEM Republic North Macedonia

JSC Power plants of North Macedonia Republic North Macedonia

Makedonsko ekološko društvo (Macedonian Ecological Society) Republic North Macedonia

Nemetali doo Republic North Macedonia

Ss. Cyril and Methodius University, Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy Republic North Macedonia

National Institute of Materials Physics Bucharest - Magurele (NIMP) Romania

Ovidius University of Constanta Romania

University of Petrosani Romania

Business Incubator Novi Sad Serbia

Chamber of Commerce and Industry of Serbia Serbia

Faculty of Technology Novi Sad (TFNS) Serbia

Geological Survey of Serbia Serbia

Milan Veselinov PR CIREKON, Belgrade Serbia

Mining and Metallurgy Institute Bor Serbia

Mining and Smelting Combine Bor Serbia

University of Belgrade - Faculty of Mining & Geology (UNIBG-RGF) Serbia

University of Belgrade, Technical Faculty in Bor Serbia

University of Belgrade, Vinča Institute of Nuclear Sciences Serbia

Geological Survey of the Republic of Srpska Srpska
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